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PRODUCT CHANGE BULLETIN 
 
To: Minuteman Dealers and Service Centers 
 
From:  Minuteman Technical Support 
 
Date: 08/02/2019 
 
Subject:  The X17 Series Extractors will have a new style filter screen. 
 
 
Reason for Change  
 
The original 20-mesh screen allowed the possibility for small particles to pass through and 
clog the spray tips. 
 
Improvement 
 
The new filter screen will be 50-mesh.  
It will filter out smaller particles and reduce the amount of debris getting into the spray tips. 
     
 
 
Models Affected:      
 
All X17115, X17115HP, X17115Z, X17115HPZ and X17115PLUSHP models, starting with 
serial number 19070252, will have the new screen installed from the factory. 
 
The complete solution filter assembly is part number 173158.  
It will have the new screen included.  Includes cap, body and filter screen.   
 
The new filter screen only is part number 173165 will work on older machines.  
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